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SUCCESS IN AUSTRALIA 

Eliz Williams, HCO Exec. Sec. in Melbourne, has sent the following dispatch 
to Ron:- 

"Last week ending April 9th was a bumper week in Australia. 

HASI Melbourne topped £2,000 
AMCO Perth topped £1,107. 

Scientology is booming here. Beryl (Beryl Newberry, HCO Sec in Perth) attributes 
AMCOls success directly to your 1960 Washington Congress held just recently in Perth." 
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